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l R.D: 3 B(" 618
Howell, New Jersey 07731
19 October 1987

Jackie Floyd

Chief, Records Management Section

3380 Mission Support Squadron

Headquarters, Keesler Technical Training Center
Keesler Air Force Base, Mississippi 39534-5000

Dear Ms.(?) Floyd:
Ref: Freedom of Information Act Request dated 2 October 1987

Thank you for your letter dated 13 October 1987 in response
to the above FOIA request inwhich you stated that the sought
after records have been destroyed.

I have attached hereto eneopy of one of the non-existant
records whicBhIl am requesting and which was obtained in
1977, ten years after such records are supposedly destroyed.
I believe this will demonstrate that such policy is not
elways carried out and therefore assume that a search was
not conducted for the documents and or records which I

have requested. I believe that you were simply quooting
regulations and do not therefore lay the blame at your door.

I expect the Air Force to supply me with copies of the
records requested if such do indeed exist and to atleast
carrier out a sgearch to determine if such is the case.

I have reason tc believe that such records do exist.

Due to the fact that the Government failed to make such
records apart of the official records ( Wareen Commission
Report ) and that such records may well shed futher light
on this historical event, I wou?d appreciate it -if you
would be kind encugh to waive the normal fees for this
request,

Sincerely,
Lwory L Prown, Jr.

Attechment: (1) TTAF Form 20




